
 

 

Draft Minutes 
At a future meeting the Council will consider the accuracy of these 
minutes so they may have changed. Please check the minutes of the next 
meeting to confirm if they have been amended. 
 
        Minutes of a meeting of Tywardreath & Par Parish Council 
        Environment Committee in the Village Hall Tywardreath  
                                 On Thursday 19th June 2014. 
 
Minutes taken by Cllr Wildish 
 
Apologies 
Cllr Johnston 
 
Dispensation -has been previously issued toe able cllr Hughes to discuss allotments. 
 
Election of chairman 
Cllr Taylor proposed and cllr wildish seconded that cllr foster should chair the 
environment committee for the next year. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting were agreed by all present   
 
Maters arising none 
 
Allotments 
We propose to full council that David George is invited to attend  the environment 
meetings and speak on behalf of the allotment holders  
Parish council has appointed solicitors to deal with this transfer we are yet to get the 
paperwork but this includes all plots woodland ave,lower poldrea.glenview, upper 
poldrea. 
Cllr Hughes and wildish to meet to progress this. 
It will be necessary to finalise terms and conditions  
It's likely we would benefit from looking at plot sizes and whether any sheds are 
allowed.  We also need to establish the charges for other allotments. It may be worth 
the council considering joinng the allotment association. 
 
Bus shelters - this item was deferred to next meeting 
 
Cllr Johnston had requested that the meeting consider the fact that we do not have a 
village green. After discussion a suitable option was agreed as land where the play 
area is at poldrea. Councillor Taylor agreed to talk to ocean to see if they would back 
this option. 
 
Reports from councillors 
Armilliary sphere - question has been raised on whether this needs planning 
permission. cllr Hughes will speak to Brian sheen and give advice 
 
 



 

 

Public conveniences 
Fowey are having restoration work done but not modifications. Cllr scrafton to be 
invited to help with this as he has done a similar project in st Blaise. 
 
Par beach - still waiting to hear how work on play area is progressing 
 
Other play areas - Jenny Moore to be asked by cllr Hughes and Taylor if her students 
could help survey what type of play equipment  is needed across the parish. 
 


